
Happy Holidays from all of us
here at Magic Triangle

Pedagogy
Our pedagogical leaders
support the agency programs
to ensure they run smoothly
and provide learning and
reflection opportunities to the
educators and children. 

In the new year, they will be
focusing on bringing in
resources within the
programs with Padlettes;
creating our own in-house
Pinterest. It will showcase
what is happening within our
sites and encourage parent
engagement by creating QR
codes to the children’s
learning stories. 

All sites will be closed:

Monday, December 25, 2023
(Christmas day)
Tuesday, December 26, 2023
(Boxing day)
Monday, January 1, 2024
(New year’s day)

Site availability will be
determined based on
scheduled attendance between
Christmas and New Year’s;
some sites may close and send
the children to a sister site.

In the spirit of collaboration,
we foster a sense of

belonging by educating and
empowering our children
and families in a nurturing

environment.

Wishing all our amazing
childcare families a joyful

and festive holiday season!
We are grateful for the

trust and support you have
shown us throughout the

year. May your holidays be
filled with love, laughter,
and precious moments

with your little ones. We
look forward to continuing

to care for and nurture
your children in the coming
year. Happy holidays and
best wishes for a bright
and beautiful new year! 

Julie Marsh
Executive Director
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Holiday Site Closures

Join Our Team
Visit our website to discover
available positions!
www.trianglesudbury.ca
Or apply directly at
careers@trianglesudbury.ca



“Every child needs at least one person who is
crazy about them.” Urie Bronfenbrenner

Magic Triangle has selected Digibot as its new childcare
management software system to be implemented across all of our
Early Learning and childcare centres, providing families with a
one-stop web app to access their children’s registrations and
billing information, expanded payment options directly from the
portal, a centralized messaging system, vacation/time off
requests, as well as photos, daily stories and journal notes, and
so much more! During the first week of December, all active
families should have received an email invitation to activate their
Digibot Parent Portal with their unique identifier number. If you
haven’t already done so, please complete the activation process
and update your child/family information in the different tabs.
November childcare invoices will be available in the Parent Portal
by December 15th! Families will no longer receive paper or
emailed copies of their invoices or statements, effective this
month. Please activate your account now to benefit from all the
conveniences of Digibot! We thank all families in advance for
respecting the activation deadlines necessary to have the new
Digibot system fully functional by the new year. Stay tuned for
the next steps in Magic Triangle’s Digibot Implementation project.

All Magic Triangle sites will
be closed on 
Friday, January 26, 2024 
in order to offer our early
learning staff a professional
development day. 

Thank you for your
cooperation.
Childcare fees will not be
charged.

This year’s FundScrip
campaign has raised over
$3,000 in profits! These
funds will support the
purchase of additional
programming supplies, defray
costs of group outings and
bringing in special guests!

Magic Triangle has 3 EarlyON
Child & Family Centers where
we offer free, high-quality,
drop-in programs for children
aged 0-6 and their families. A
wide-range of services are
offered, including resources
that allow families to learn,
grow and connect. To learn
more, call 705.969.8685 ext.
590.
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Program growth

Program enrollment has
experienced an 8% increase
overall this past year
throughout the agency. You
may notice this in several of our
sites. This has been
accomplished by implementing
various recruitment strategies
such as expanding advertising
efforts, collaborating with local
organizations to increase
awareness, and offering
incentives to attract potential
students. Additionally, Magic
Triangle has been reviewing
and improving our pedagogical
curriculum to ensure it remains
relevant and appealing to
families. The supervisors are
determined to achieve their
goal of increasing registrations
and are committed to
continuously evaluating and
adjusting their strategies to
ensure enrollment continues to
increase.


